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Georgia Film And TV Production “Open For
Business” With New Safety Guidelines
June 18, 2020 Atlanta

Steve Weizenecker  was quoted in an Athens Banner-Herald Article,
“Georgia film and TV production “open for business” with new safety
guidelines,” regarding the significant increase in safety efforts as film
industry employees in Georgia return to work for the first time since
March. Steve was also quoted in a June 18 WABE 90.1 piece, “Georgia’s
Film Commission Braces For Influx Of ‘Quarantined Production.’”
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